
Submitter: Nicole Nichols 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2994 

Kids in Oregon with hearing loss need frequent earmolds, hearing tests, hearing aid 

adjustments, programming changes, etc. Kids grow quickly and they need 

appropriately fit technology to provide them with the best access to spoken language.  


